
EX3.1 and EX3.12 – Multiple Communications from 22 
individuals, with the subject line: "Please Vote to Save Our 
Subway [EX3.1 and 3.12]" 
(Current to 4:30 pm on Tuesday, March 26, 2019) 
 
Communications similar to the following text:  
 
Dear Mayor Tory and Executive Committee, 
 
I am writing to express my support for Councillor Matlow and Councillor Cressy's motion 
to ensure Torontonians know the facts about the proposed subway upload. 
Torontonians deserve to know the truth about the potential risks involved with the 
province stealing our subway, including: 
 
• Nothing is actually stopping the Province from building transit in Toronto right now. 
Uploading the existing subway does not affect the Ford government's ability to construct 
and own new lines or extensions. In fact, the Province is currently building, and will own, 
the Eglinton Crosstown. 
• The Province would gain control of lucrative air rights above stations and adjacent 
properties, owned and paid for by Torontonians. 
• The Province would have complete control of rapid transit planning. Their stated 
priorities include building subways to Pickering, and other projects that put politics 
before people.  
 
On Thursday, please support this important motion. Your vote to protect Toronto's 
subway is important to me. 
 
To the City Clerk: Please add my comments to the agenda for the March 21, 2019 
Executive Committee meeting, on items EX3.1 and EX3.12. I understand that my 
comments and the personal information in this email will form part of the public record 
and that my name will be listed as a correspondent on agendas and minutes of City 
Council or its committees. 
 
     
26-Mar-19  Email from:  Barbara Haber 
24-Mar-19  Email from:  Penny Hiddema 
23-Mar-19  Email from:  memackay memackay 
23-Mar-19  Email from:  Sue Simon 
23-Mar-19  Email from:  Eric A McKee 
22-Mar-19  Email from:  Michael Messinger 
22-Mar-19  Email from:  Brian Hunt 
22-Mar-19  Email from:  Allen Edgar 
22-Mar-19  Email from:  Rita Fundner 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  John Loughnan 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Caryl Hamilton 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Bradley Crawford 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Flora 

EX3.1.15 and EX3.12.19



21-Mar-19  Email from:  Natalie Litwin 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Adam Forman 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Rebecca Burton 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Gregory Hollinshead 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Marta Leonetti 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Donna Jean Mackinnon 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Dianne Gould 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Rick Greene 
21-Mar-19  Email from:  Pam Albert 


